
№  01-1295/4     

«20»     december    2020 

Rector 

Syrdariya university 

Mamraimov S.D. 

Dear Serik Dauletuly! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on November 28 and 

December 12, 2020, there was a decision made in relation to the university headed 

by you: 

Accredit the following educational program for a period of 5 years: 

-7M01101 – “Pedagogics and psychology”

The Agency congratulates you on your successful specialized accreditation 

and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

Remarks and areas of improvements are presented in annexes to the outgoing 

letter №01-1295 from 20.12.2020.  

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


